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Friday, May 27, 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We are pleased to notify parents and pupils that we will be running two reward trips for pupils on 
Wednesday 20th July. The trips are rewards for pupils who have met the School expectations and 3C 
values consistently throughout the year. 
 
The trip options are bowling and food at Soul Bowl Morecambe or 1 hour bounce at Jump Rush 
followed by food.  
 
Pupils will depart for the trip at 1.30pm and travel by coach provided by The Traveller’s Choice to the 
activity venue in Morecambe. The activities will run from 2.00pm to 4.00pm. The cost of each activity 
below includes food, soft drinks and transport. Pupils will be supervised by Central Lancaster High 
School staff at all times. Pupils are welcome to bring additional money to spend at the visit. Pupils who 
wish to attend the trip to Soul Bowl are not permitted to enter the arcade below.  
 
The cost for the trips are Soul Bowl £15.00 OR Jump Rush (inc. Socks) £15.00 
 
The trip fee is inclusive of return transport to school where we will return at approximately 4.30pm. 
Should you wish your child to make their own way home from Morecambe and not use the coach 
provided please mark on the consent form to enable CLHS staff to arrange the appropriate number of 
coaches.  
 
To attend the visit your child must:  

 Return the consent form (to their form tutor) with payment done via Scopay by 24th June.  

 Attend school in appropriate non-uniform on 20th July.  

 Meet the school expectations in our final half term. If pupils receive any P5-P8 sanctions, they will 

not be able to attend the trip. All money paid will be refunded by 21st July.  

 Have 97% attendance at the review date of 15th July from Monday 6th June.  

 Pupils who have received P8 sanctions this academic year will not be able to attend the trip. 

 Represent CLHS appropriately on the visit day.  

The cost of the trip has been subsidised by CLHS as we would like as many pupils as possible to be 
able to attend. If you have any concerns about payment, or any questions about the activities, please 
contact your child’s Head of Year. 
 
If your child does not wish to attend the trips on the 20th July there will be activities for them to take part 
in in school from 1.30pm to 3.05pm. All pupils will be welcome to attend in non-uniform on 20th July. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs V Crossman 
Assistant Principal 
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